MHSCA Executive Board Meeting via Zoom Sunday November 8th 9-12:30
Discussions related to High School and what is being used by other associations
· Streaming is highly recommended if approved by the individual school districts.  With privacy laws in place allowance must be granted   MHSAA has relaxed their stance on the issue

· We are the only sport of the 18 members of the MHSCA that offers our all state recipients a banquet.  14 of the associations only offer certificates.  3 offer plaques and we are the only association that offers all state exclusive metals.  

· Skiing has created a COVID committee of 5 coaches whose responsibility is to stay on top of current state guidelines and can give up to date correct information to membership

· Masks for all sports are the paramount concern.  Wrestling has the biggest challenge.  Basketball is considering asking the MHSAA to provide logoed placards for the scoring tables regarding safety.  If, athletes are not in compliance and continue to violate the guidelines that event will be forfeited.  
· If we allow spectators, and for our athletes, the host school must be responsible and enforce safety guidelines.

· Our board was singled out and we were appreciated by the MHSCA board for posting for our membership the monthly news letter, great job to you new web Mistress Angie.  

· The MHSCA would like a link to our HOF page to reference and recognize our outstanding coaches.  

· The MHSCA is considering a purchase of the expanded version of the Zoom program.  It would be a resource offered to all 18 active member sports to use at their discretion.  Cost would be monomial, spread out over the 18 member associations.  It would allow us the flexibility to have meetings up to 500 coaches with an unlimited amount of usage.  The MHSCA media committee will be checking on cost and duration of a contract.  
· The next MHSCA Board Meeting is February 9th, it will be a zoom, main topic is safety concerns and the election of the HoF class of 2021
